
NOTICE TO CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS, LABOR UNIONS, AND PRIVATE 

INDIVIDUALS 

 

 
 

Douglas County intends to solicit help from the South Dakota Army National Guard under an 

Innovative Readiness Construction Assistance Program.  The project assistance will be for 

construction assistance to replace the bath house, steps leading to the spillway, and plumbing 

improvements at the Douglas County Recreation Area. No local funds are available to complete 

this project without National Guard assistance.  Local contractors, labor union organizations or 

private individuals who have questions or who wish to voice opposition of the National Guard’s 

assistance regarding this project may contact the Douglas County Auditor at 605-724-2423 or via 

email at auditor@douglas.sdcounties.org, no later than August 31,2023. Persons not filing 

comments within the timeframe noted will be considered to have waived their objections to the 

participation of the South Dakota Army National Guard in this project.  

 

Dated this 11th day of August, 2023.  

 

Phyllis Barker 

Douglas County Auditor  
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